
Town of Woodstock 

Board of Selectmen 

Special Meeting 

Thursday, May 24, 2018 

7:00 AM – Selectmen’s Conference Room 

 

MINUTES 

 

PRESENT:  Michael Alberts, Frank Olah, Chandler Paquette 

 

OTHERS PRESENT: Joni Cullan, Karen Fitzpatrick 

 

1. Call to Order 

 

Alberts called the meeting to order at 7:04 a.m. 

 

2. Discussion and Possible Action Regarding the Building Official Position 

 

Alberts reported that three applications were received for the building official position that 

was advertised, Matthew Beauregard, John LaBossiere and Paul Feige. The Selectmen 

reviewed the applications and discussed the direction they thought would be the best for the 

town.   

 

Paquette moved, Olah seconded to offer Matthew Beauregard a four year term as Building 

Official/Zoning Enforcement Officer for up to 28 hours per week (22 hours as building 

official and 6 hours as Zoning Enforcement Officer) from July 1, 2018 through December 31, 

2018 with a six month probationary period and increasing the hours to 30.5 per week 

beginning January 1, 2019.  Motion carried unanimously.  

 

3. Citizen’s Comments 

 

None. 

 

4. Adjournment 

 

Paquette moved to adjourn at 7:55 a.m.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Joni Cullan 

  


